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August 25, 2023
Dear Parents / Guardians,

| cannot begin to express the excitement we are feeling at the prospect of a new school year. The
s@%lol district is gggerly anticipating the return of its staff and students and we are looking forward to
er excitingglyear of growth and achievement. In prepgrggion, we have been hard at work
m forSu éhgaging ih recruitmeaot, professional de{/elopamm, curriculum[Mﬂng, new
mcter education programs, and the restructuring of gur sixg gr&ig progiem. These are just a few
examples ad work our instructitaral team has undedaken during the ogurse of the summer.

In a continuing effort to improve the South Country School District campuses, the Facilities
Iﬁépartment has also worked tirelessly over the summer to
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